
From:   Yoshihiko Taki   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   July 01, 2008

Subject:   FCC File# 0341-EX-ST-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Nguyen,   
Thank you very much for your suggestion regarding File Number 0341-EX-ST-2008. As you suggested, I
amended my application. Now you see that we are going to start testing from 8/6.   
We hope very much that our application has no more problem by this change.
With best regards,   
Yoshihiko Taki


